
 
 
 

Carport Acknowledgement for New Buyers 
 
 
 
Carports are required within the Tamiami Village. 
 
If you are purchasing a home with a damaged or missing carport you are 
required to install or bring the existing carport into compliance. 
 
For new Owners, the Owner will have one year from the purchase date of their 
unit, to construct or repair the carport. 
 
The Owner(s) of Record, as listed in the Tamiami Office, must submit the 
Application for Site Improvement Form to the Architectural Committee for 
approval of a new carport. The installation must meet the requirements listed in the 
Carport and Lanai Improvement Policy. 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________
Address 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________
Buyer Name (Printed) 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________
Buyer Signature                                                                                                    Date 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________
Co-Buyer Name (Printed) 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Co-Buyer Signature                                                                                             Date 
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